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19/12/2017

RE: DA17/1092 - 13 - 15 Park Road WALLACIA NSW 2745

I object to this application due to the fact that the area in which the Catholic Metropolitan
Cemeteries Trust wish to develop 88,000 burial plots and other is in the heart of Wallacia. The
small pocket of land where a smaller than most suburbs number of houses sit does not even have
a doctor's surgery, a chemist, a bakery, fruit and veg shop or butchers; the basics a town needs

We are a suburb that doesn't a lot and soon enough we will be extremely close to an airport, we
don't deserve to have a cemetery too that is the first thing you will see as you enter our suburb.

I do believe there are plenty of other places that have a great amount of land which is hidden
from the main road which could be the new area for this development. what happened to one at
FernHill, Mulgoa?

This is unfair to expect citizens of Wallacia to be the new location for a cemetery, in the heart of
our suburb. I do not object to a cemetery in Wallacia but not where it is being proposed. We also
do not deserve to have such added traffic, making our quiet, untouched rural suburb another
suburb ruined by lack of infrastructure to meet needs of the traffic which this development would
bring.

Please consider my points and I sincerely hope that everyone who has been talking out on the
streets about this application has taken the time like I have to put in a submission.

Thank you kindly




